
Jump Into Spring With ENP
Friends,

With spring just around the corner, here are some updates from ENP! Our past few
weeks have been jampacked with events. A SPACE alum took a trip to the US, we held
more parent meetings to check in with them and their students, and one of our SPACE
students was elected president of the municipal student council in Petach Tikvah!

It's hard to believe that it is already springtime, but time does fly when you're having a
great year. Thanks for your part in making it great!

Read on for more good news!

Roni Akale
Director-General, ENP

"SPACE changed everything..."

Linoy Eazu, a SPACE alumna, traveled to
the US in February to speak about her
experience as an Ethiopian-Israeli student
and in SPACE. As a wonderful speaker
and great student, Linoy was poised and
spoke with ease and grace.

Starting at the annual BBYO International
Convention in Denver, Linoy then headed
to Florida to speak to Federations,
congregations, women's philanthropy
groups, Jewish day school students and
more! In a truly remarkable event, Linoy
was hosted by the Jewish Federation of
South Palm Beach County for a special
"Federation Shabbat". The highlight of the
series of events was held in the largest
Orthodox synagogue in the Southeast
United States, where Linoy shared her
story with over 500 congregants. It was an
amazing experience, and an incredible
trip!

Read Linoy's Remarks Here!

Bring A Student To Your City!

Mr. President...

https://www.enp.org.il/en/materials/Meet_SPACE_Alumni_Linoy_Eazus_Remarks/
https://www.enp.org.il/en/contact_us.php
https://youtu.be/8U_1yVjbJu4


SPACE student Reuven Tagenia made
history in Petach Tikva, recently,
becoming the first Ethiopian-Israeli
student elected as president of the
municipal student council. A bright and
humble student who won with over 60%
of the votes, Reuven is ready to lead
his fellow students and truly make a
difference in his city.

Read More About Reuven Here!

Support A Student!

Staff Highlight: Meet Rachamim

Did you know that the majority of ENP's
staff is Ethiopian-Israeli? Rachamim
Melaku, an ENP regional coordinator from
Haifa, has dedicated his life to helping
others, and today does so through ENP!
After coming to Israel at age 12,
Rachamim worked as hard as he could to
get where he is today. Rachamim is very
dedicated to the students he works with in
SPACE. Watch him speak about his
experiences and his time working with
SPACE by clicking on the video to the
right!

Visit SPACE!

DONATE TO ENP
Want to make a huge impact on a child's life?

Just $610 can give SPACE to a student for a whole year. SPACE is a lifechanging
program where students improve in their studies drastically. Giving to ENP and putting a

child in SPACE changes their lives astronomically.

Help put a child in SPACE and change their world.

Donate Now

Ethiopian National Project | | grace@enp.org.il | http://www.enp.org.il
From USA: Tel: 011-972-2-620-2843 | | Cell: 011-972-52-613-0722 | | Fax: 011-972-2-620-2455

ENP is powered by the Jewish Federations of North America, the Government of Israel, representatives
of Ethiopian Jewish Community Organizations, the Jewish Agency for Israel, American Jewish Joint

Distribution Committee, and Keren Hayesod-UIA.

Connect with us:

https://www.enp.org.il/en/announcements/Reuven_Tagenia_Elected_President_Of_Petach_Tikvas_Municipal_Student_Council/
https://www.enp.org.il/en/programs/Scholastic_Assistance/
https://www.enp.org.il/en/visit_us.php
http://www.enp.org.il/en/donate_now.php
mailto:grace@enp.org.il
http://www.enp.org.il/
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http://www.facebook.com/ENPIsrael/
http://twitter.com/ENPIsrael
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCFcyfChjkRPPWv314lbUFuw
http://www.linkedin.com/company/ethiopian-national-project

